
 
 
 
 

  

 
Peace and Goodwill Message 
The Peace and Goodwill Message is unique to Wales and has 
been delivered annually for 99 years by the young people of 
Wales, addressed to young people all over the world. Thank 
you to everyone who sent in cakes and money. We raised 
£225.78 on the day which will go towards new Welsh signage 
for the school.  
 
The winner of the design a peace poster was Gemma, 2nd 
place was Sophie, 3rd place was Evelyn. The runners up were 
Amber,  Elin, and Taisiya. 
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Items brought into school. 

We are finding an 

increasing problem with 

children bringing in toys 

and other items from home. 

Please can we remind 

parents that children 

should not bring anything 

from home into school. If 

items get lost, stolen or 

broken in school, children 

can become upset. Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

It has been lovely to see the children back in school and able to take 
part in PE lessons. We would like to keep the arrangement of 
children coming to school wearing their PE kit on the day they have 
PE. We have decided from September that a new PE kit will be 
available for children to wear. We are asking that children come to 
school on their PE day wearing: 
 

• A navy blue t-shirt with or without the school logo 

• Navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms (No leggings please) 

• Trainers for both the Foundation Phase and Key Stage 2, 

and black plimsolls to be labelled and left in school for the 

Foundation Phase.  

• School jumpers and cardigans can be worn with the t-shirt 

and jogging bottoms. 

The clothing doesn’t have to have the school logo on it, but if families 
wish to purchase branded items they can be found in First Class 
Clothes and from GE Tools.  
 
 
 

 

Teacher Training Days 
Please can we remind families 
that our next teacher training 
days are on Monday 28th June 
and Monday 5th July. Many 
thanks. 
 

 
Alex’s family have kindly donated a 
walnut tree to school. The tree will be in 
main reception and then planted out in 
our new allotment area. Many thanks 

A reminder to parents that from 
September 2021 we will expect 
children to wear school uniform 
including black shoes? We have 
relaxed the rule since Covid but would 
like everyone back in full uniform from 
September 2021.  
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 What are classroom promises? 
As a cluster of schools in the local area the student councils from each school have been 
working on a set of classroom rules, that we are calling ‘Classroom promises.’ The idea is 
to create a set of promises that are applicable, whether a pupil is just starting school or 
in their final year ie four to eighteen. This will be a commitment by all pupils in all 
schools in the area, to support one another and create an environment for learning where 
everyone is valued and pupils can achieve their potential. As a nation we have gone 
through a terrible period that will be remembered forever and we believe that by making 
a promise to each other we can help to support one another in making the recovery 
needed. 
 
Please follow the link below which was also sent out on email to choose the ten 
promises. We would like to agree on a set of ten promises that will be displayed in every 
classroom in every school in the area. Please discuss them with your son/daughter and 
complete the census. You can make up to ten choices. When the data is complete we will 
select the top ten promises and ask each pupil to sign that they agree. 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/nB8Lnqj3Vm  
 
Many thanks 

 

 
 

Environmentally Prestatyn recently organised a 
whole town litter pick every day for seven days. 
Here is Megan Dawkin from Year 2 who helped out 
in the last litter pick of the week in Barky Beach. 
Over 10 bags of litter were collected by the 
volunteers on the night, adding to the many bags 
already collected in the week. We are so pleased to 
see Bodnant children being involved in activities 
and would love to see more pictures.  
Da iawn Megan, a job well done.  

https://forms.office.com/r/nB8Lnqj3Vm
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We have been working hard to try and get resources into school for the 
garden area at the front of the school and the allotment area at the back 
of the school. On Monday we were very pleased to welcome Tracey 
from Morrisons in Rhyl who have kindly donated some beautiful flowers 
and vegetable plants to get us on our way. We are so grateful for any 
donations and look forward to showing you some updates over the 
coming months.  
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Now that the weather is  

getting warmer, you are 

able to purchase a School 

Sun Hat via ParentPay. 

The hats are a legionnaire 

style in navy blue and have  

an elasticated panel at the  

back.  The cost is £4.30 each.

Water bottles can also be purchased for £1.20 
each. 
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Bodnant Bach Fun 

Club 

 
If you wish your child to 
attend Free Breakfast 
Club, it is now a 
requirement that you 
pre-register to come 
along.  Can we remind 
you that you can also 
book in for a guaranteed 
session at Bodnant Bach 
from 8am for £1.50. 
If your child is attending 
Free Breakfast Club, and 
you arrive after 8.30am 
we cannot guarantee a 
place.  Please register 
your place as soon as 
possible.   
Tel: 07436 026124  

or email:  
bodnantbach2021@gmail.com 
 
 

 

 
Streamed Live from the O2 arena 15th 
June 2021 at 2pm. 
In just over a week we will all be singing 
with Billy Ocean, YolanDa Brown and Ruti 
live from the O2! 
Bodnant were at the event last time and 
this year we will all have a chance to get 
involved. We can’t wait! 
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